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Thank You Committee							July 2021
Committee Member: Betty Roberts



Gulf Power Foundation, Inc.
Mrs. Sandy Sims 

Business #: (850) 444-6806

Donation on 5/18/2021 
$100,000.00 to the Innovative Technology Center - Charter School

Notes:   
Past Giving – PSC’s Center for Nonprofit Excellence & Philanthropy
NEW TECHNOLOGY INNOVATION CENTER - PSC President Ed Meadows made the announcement on Tuesday, May 18, during a press conference on the Pensacola campus.
Pensacola State College plans to open a dual-enrollment charter school at the Warrington campus that will target military dependents and at-risk students. The proposed opening date for the Pensacola State College Charter School (PSCCS) is August 2022.
The charter school will offer both precollegiate and collegiate classes, giving students the opportunity to graduate with both a high school diploma and/or an associate degree. It will be based in existing facilities at the Warrington campus.



Mr. Wendell E. Smith  

 Phone #: (850) 736-8428

Donation on 5/18/2021
$2,500.00 to the Fund for Excellence

Notes: 
· Wendell Smith used to be a college trustee before Gulf Power was acquired by Florida Power & Light· He started giving to PSCF during his tenure as a Trustee
· He has a lifetime giving, which started in 2015
· Wendell moved to another division of Southern Company (out of town) when Gulf Power was sold to Florida Power & Light
· He was very supportive of PSCF during his tenure as Trustee & maintained his commitment.
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